Brooke, Sheml

From: Howington, Jane <jhowington@hudson.oh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:14 PM

To: Hannan, Greg; Sheridan, Thomas

Subject: RE: Baldwin-Buss House Foundation Presentation

| believe the first meeting included Jim Stifler, Bill Wooldredge and myself. Both Bill and Jim will be out of town much of
October. | would just have staff meet on this just as you would in looking at early plans for any development.
Do we know who the architect is? Hopefully not Chris Bach...

From: Hannan, Greg <ghannan@hudson.oh.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:00 PM

To: Howington, Jane <jhowington@hudson.oh.us>; Sheridan, Thomas <TSheridan@hudson.oh.us>
Subject: FW: Baldwin-Buss House Foundation Presentation

Jane and Thom

Chris Bach (HHA president, AHBR member) is part of the committee looking to purchase and preserve the Merino
House. Per the below highlighted text he asked to come and provide an update to city staff about the project. | do not
think we require any update but as a courtesy | was going to suggest perhaps myself, one of you if available/interested,
and the Mayor? Perhaps next week - Friday morning at 8:30am? | will also be confirming this is a update meeting not a
fundraising meeting

Thanks
Greg

From: Christopher Bach <} N -

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:58 AM
To: Hannan, Greg <ghannan@hudson.oh.us>
Subject: RE: Baldwin-Buss House Foundation Presentation

Greg,
Thank you for getting back to me.

Please let me know what days/times are best for you next week and whether you wanted to include others on your end.
Don Husat and Inga Walker may join us as well.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best regards,
Chris

Christopher J. Bach

Hudson, OH 44236






